
From: andrew augustin [mailto:andrew60660@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 11:52 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Proposed new zoning from R5 to R2.5 
 
Good morning, 
 
I am writing to express my concerns with this new proposal, and that I am adamantly AGAINST 
this new zoning idea. 
 
The reason that we bought our home, was the charm of the neighborhood and the fact that the 
neighborhood is "original" and has not been redeveloped. Converting our area into an R2.5 
would destroy not only the look of the neighborhood, but the overall feeling as well.  
 
With Providence right down the street on 47th, we already have employees parking on the street 
as overflow parking which makes it difficult for the residents to park our own cars from time to 
time. We have a neighborhood of long term residents who cherish the current original vibe of our 
area. 
 
Again, I am against any zoning changes. 
 
Thank you, 
Andrew Augustin 
1303 NE Euclid Avenue  
 


